
Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School 

Newsletter No 6 - 18th October 2024 

Dates for your Diary -   please note that details for some  

diary items is not yet available and will be communicated in 

due course. 

21st October - Phonics Parent Workshop - Reception 

22nd October - HARP Harvest Festival 

7th November - Outdoor Learning Day 

11th November - Remembrance Day 

11th November - Anti-bullying Week 

14th November - Parent Consultation Evening 

15th November - Children in Need - NON-UNIFORM DAY 

19th November - Parent Consultation Evening 

Holiday Dates - 

28th October - 1st November - Half Term Break 

20th December - Last Day of Term - School closes at 

1.30pm - After School Club closes at 3.15pm 

23rd December - 3rd January - Christmas Break 

Reception Places 25-26 

If you would like to join one of our 

school tours for Reception 

2025/26 intake, please call the 

 Office to book one of these 

dates: 

 

28/11 - 9.30am 

05/12 - 9.30am 

 

Tea towel orders need to be returned along with CASH payment by  
Tuesday 5th November.   

 
Christmas cards need to be ordered by midnight on  

Thursday 24th October 

 

 

 

Message from Mrs Fynn : 

As we approach the end of the Autumn term the children are continuing to work hard and make  

progress in their learning. This morning I was lucky enough to hear the stories innovated and recalled 

by Ivy B and Lily Ho in Kenya class and couldn’t help but be impressed by their use of vocabulary. 

Miss Ryan assures me that all stories were just as fantastic but these girls felt confident enough to 

share them with me.  

I have seen amazing examples of story telling from all classes in the last few weeks and am so proud 

of the children and the way in which they are applying the skills they are learning. This term all  

children have been working on the story of Kasim and the Dragon, can your child retell the story to 

you? 



 

 

On Tuesday we will be having our Harvest Assembly and will be supporting the HARP Homeless  

Appeal with food donations.  Charlotte and Karina from HARP will be joining us and the children will 

be singing their Harvest song.  Please help to support this event by sending your child in with a food 

donation from the list on page 4.  Please do not send donations of fresh food. 

WEEK 1 LUNCH MENU – Week Commencing 21st October 2024  

 

Monday -  Pepperoni or Cheese Pizza served with Seasoned Wedges and Carrot and Cucumber 

Slices followed by Ice Cream 

Tuesday - Picnic Day - Ham/Cheese/Tuna Mayo Baguette served with Pasta Salad followed by  

Seasonal Fruit Platter 

Wednesday - Butchers Sausage or Vegetarian Sausage served with Baked Beans and Hash 

Browns followed by School’s Choice of Cake  

Thursday -  Pasta Neapolitan or Jacket Potato with Beans/Cheese/Tuna Mayo served with  

Homemade Crusty Bread and Broccoli followed by Peaches and Cream  

Friday - Fish Fingers or Omelette served with Chips, Peas and Sweetcorn followed by School’s 

Choice of Cookie 

 
                                              DOGS ON SITE 

Please remember that for Health & Safety reasons, we do not allow any dogs on site, even 
if they are being carried. 

We are still on the search for a Midday Assistant to join our already  
fabulous team.  If you are interested, or know anyone who might be, please 

follow this link to our job advert along with the online application form. 

https://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/Details.aspx?VacancyId=105221 

Hadleigh Heroes 

 
We are sure you love hearing about the Hadleigh Heroes as much as we do.  We 

didn’t receive any this week but please keep us posted with celebrations for our 

newsletter by email at admin@hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk 



Class Attendance Award: 

The class for attendance this week was Greece with 97.7% attendance.  Well done to them!   

Unfortunately, 4 classes did not reach our 96% target.  Our overall attendance was 94.4% 

 

 

Star of the Week: 

Apologies, last week Star of the Week for Brazil class should have been Finley, well done! 

Explorers: Teddy M Greece:    Tommy G Brazil: Nancy 

England:    Dennie Sweden:    Lewis Japan:    Molly 

Scotland:    Lyla France:    Luca Kenya:    Poppy 

Wales:    Violet     

Greece -  97.7% Brazil -  95.3% 

Sweden -  89.7% Japan -  96% 

France -  93.3% Kenya -  94.3% 





 

Meet our Safeguarding Team 

Mrs Lucy Fynn 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs K Strickland Miss K Ryan Miss L Selley 

David Turner 

Safeguarding Governor 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 

Children & Families Hub For members of the 

public: 

 

• If a child or young person is in immediate danger, 

call 999. 

 

• If you're worried that a child is being abused or 

neglected, call the Children and Families Hub on  

0345 603 7627. This phone line is open Monday to 

Thursday 9am to 5:30pm, and Fridays 9am to 

4:30pm. 

 

• Out of hours or bank holidays, call the emergency 

duty team on 0345 606 1212. 

Are you concerned about a child? 

 

 Make a note of your concern including the 

date & time  

 Contact the school and speak to someone in 

our Safeguarding Team, you can also raise 

concerns anonymously by contacting the hub. 

 Always share your concerns  

Miss M Hoath 


